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THE FIRST FLOOR IS ALMOST DONE AND READY FOR THE

SEMINARS THIS SPRING!

We are Now Taking Applications for Men to Enroll in Summit’s
School of Preaching.

Would you be one that the Lord can use for a preaching ministry and like to know more
about our new program?  Do you know of men who are interested in preaching the
Word?  If so, please contact us!  Be a part of Summit’s School of Preaching and keep us
in your prayers as the work continues to move us forward by Faith in Jesus Christ!  The
total unsolicited gifts to-date for the renovation towards the first Resident Hall is over
$201,318.50.  The donors come from 16 states. One man gave one thousand dollars
which furnished a Preachers’ quarters.  It paid for the bed, mattress, chest of drawers,
lamp, desk, chair, nightstand, refrigerator, and microwave.

It makes me think of the lady in II Kings who prepared for God’s Prophet.  II Kings 4:9-
10, “9 And she said unto her husband, Behold now, I perceive that this is an holy man of
God, which passeth by us continually. 10 Let us make a little chamber, I pray thee, on
the wall; and let us set for him there a bed, and a table, and a stool, and a candlestick:
and it shall be, when he cometh to us, that he shall turn in thither.”

"From the cowardice that shrinks from
new truth, from the laziness that is content
with half truths, from the arrogance that
thinks it knows all truth, O, God of Truth,

deliver us."

OOOOOOOOnnnnnnnneeeeeeee        ooooooooffffffff        tttttttthhhhhhhheeeeeeee        AAAAAAAAvvvvvvvvaaaaaaaaiiiiiiiillllllllaaaaaaaabbbbbbbblllllllleeeeeeee        CCCCCCCChhhhhhhhooooooooiiiiiiiicccccccceeeeeeeessssssss!!

NOTIFICATION FOR UPCOMING SUMMIT SEMINAR CLASSES
If you wish to receive notification of our different Seminar offerings, which will begin

this March of 2012 in our new Resident Hall, please write, email, or call us.  Also view
our Website for

Seminar announcements, dates, and times.
~ Seminars offered will include Various Men and Women Classes ~

Summit’s Resident Hall Progresses


